
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club
General Membership MeeƟng November 6, 2019

Board of Directors:
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director, 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    StaƟon Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ

Richard Wiczalkowski, Vice President, called the meeƟng to order at 2:00 PM.  

Treasurer Report:  Ed reported there are 74 members and the Treasury Balance is $4,526.36.

New Business:  The changes in the Bylaws were accepted by the membership that were 
present.
The NominaƟng CommiƩee presented their selecƟons for the Board of 2020 and nominaƟons 
from the floor were also presented.  NominaƟons were then closed.  InformaƟon concerning 
the elecƟon was sent to the membership in a separate email.
Judy Wozniak, Secretary, stated that a new vendor for club shirts and hats has been located.  
InformaƟon is posted in the club radio room and will be available at meeƟngs.
 Mr. Rick Sochon N1OV stated that the Golf Cart Parade will take place on Saturday, December 
14, 2019.  Rick will send out an email asking for volunteers.  Please wear your orange shirts if 
volunteering at the event.
Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J is planning another QSO Party for Sunday, November 17, 2019 starƟng at 
9:00 AM. It is the ARRL SSB Sweepstakes contest and all are welcome to stop in at the club 
radio room.
Mr. Joe MusƟon KG4WLG is no longer a member of the SCCARC.

Program:  Mr. Dick Bishop W4NWD gave a very informaƟve power point presentaƟon on the 
DSTAR radio.
 
Thank you to the 20 members for aƩending this month’s meeƟng.
Mr. Richard Hillyer was absent.

MeeƟng closed at 3:10 PM


